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Chairman Carpenter and members of the committee, 

 

The Federal Government should not have the power to restrict or have oversight as to how 

private landowners may use their property. This bill would require legislative approval before 

designating any lands as national heritage areas or historic trails. This requirement should help 

safeguard the property rights of the private landowners. I encourage members to pass SB370 

favorably out of the committee. 
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